To all Parents and Guardians:
	Starting on Wednesday, 5/27, we will have an opportunity to dissect preserved squids in science class as a part of our final unit for the year.  Students will be supervised during the process, and will be using gloves and other appropriate equipment for the dissection.  Please fill out this slip with the name of your child and sign it as evidence that they have your permission to participate in this activity.  
	Students who do not have permission or who decline the activity will have the option of dissecting a sterilized owl pellet or a virtual squid online.
Thanks,
Mr. Stevenson

Student Name:______________________________________________________________________

Parent/Guardian Signature:__________________________________________________________________________
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